
From: "Santiago, Rita" <Rita.Santiago@seattle.gov>
Subject: Reserved Parking Space at SeaPark

Date: May 2, 2019 at 09:13:48
To: "Judge, Lisa" <Lisa.Judge@seattle.gov>

CC: "Tsai, Amy" </o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=306ec97694d54aeea3282fa46b155618-TsaiA1>

We are almost done with securing a reserved parking space for you; the temporary sign is supposed to be up (I plan to stop by and inspect since no one confirmed the
exact space they allocated for you).  I asked about billing and as you’ll see from the conversation, they normally would bill the department.  The monthly charge is $385
– unfortunately a significant increase from past years. 
 
I’m saving this conversation in our Vendor folder, should we need to contact the parking manager at Impark (or her boss Jeff Cole) again:  G:/Budget/Vendors/ SeaPark
Reserved Space_Judge
 

From: Maria Reyes <MReyes2@impark.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 12:20 PM
To: Santiago, Rita <Rita.Santiago@seattle.gov>
Subject: RE: [External]- New Department Coordinator Request & Dept Head Parking Space Request (SMT)
 
The department will be billed for it. Would she rather it be deducted from her paycheck? The reason for that amount being  is that it is private vehicle, it if was a city
vehicle the price would $300. It used to be $85, but as of Jan. 1 2019 the rates increased.
 
Have a great day!
 
Thanks,
Maria Z. Reyes

 
From: Maria Reyes <MReyes2@impark.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 4:06 PM
To: Santiago, Rita <Rita.Santiago@seattle.gov>
Subject: RE: [External]- New Department Coordinator Request & Dept Head Parking Space Request (SMT)
 
Hi Rita,
 
Upon checking the form that you filled out. I did want to let you know, that since it is for a private vehicle the rate is not $85 it is for $385.
 
Have a great day!
Thanks,
 
Maria Z. Reyes
 
From: Maria Reyes <MReyes2@impark.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 4:04 PM
To: Santiago, Rita <Rita.Santiago@seattle.gov>
Subject: RE: [External]- New Department Coordinator Request & Dept Head Parking Space Request (SMT)
 
Hi Rita,
 
A reserved sign has been placed for Lisa. The sign reads “Reserved 24 hours #5”. I am working on getting her a personalized sign, but for now this one will reserve
her spot.
 
Have a great day!
 
Thanks,
Maria Z. Reyes
 
From: Santiago, Rita [mailto:Rita.Santiago@seattle.gov]
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 1:03 PM
To: Rebecca Mcleod <RMcleod@impark.com>
Cc: Jeff Cole <JCole@impark.com>; Maria Reyes <MReyes2@impark.com>
Subject: RE: [External]- New Department Coordinator Request & Dept Head Parking Space Request (SMT)
 
Thank you.  Unless I hear otherwise, I will inform our dept. head to expect to have one of the spaces along the north wall on level 5 reserved for her.
 
From: Rebecca Mcleod <RMcleod@impark.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 11:50 AM
To: Santiago, Rita <Rita.Santiago@seattle.gov>
Cc: Jeff Cole <JCole@impark.com>; Maria Reyes <MReyes2@impark.com>
Subject: RE: [External]- New Department Coordinator Request & Dept Head Parking Space Request (SMT)
 
We will get a generic reserved sign up until the new sign can be ordered. We will let you know when the sign has been mounted.
 
Rebecca McLeod
Parking Manager

700 Fifth Ave., Ste. 600, Seattle, WA  98104
P. 206.628.9042  C. 206.659.2815                                
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